
 

6/25/2019 

 

 PLEASE POST 
 

Substitute Librarians Needed 
 

The Town of Pelham Public Library is looking to build its 
substitute Librarian roster. We are looking for Librarians who are 
available during the week as well as on Saturdays.  
 

Position requirements include: 

 Excellent people and customer service skills 

 Self-starter and quick study 

 Ability to provide adult & children’s reference & 

reader’s advisory services 

 Working knowledge of traditional & electronic 

resources as well as other computer technologies 
 

Candidates should be service oriented, team 
players and able to work independently. 
 

Rate up to: $23.75/hour, based on 

experience 
 

MS IN LIBRARY SCIENCE & NYS PUBLIC 

LIBRARIAN CERTIFICATION – REQUIRED 
 
E-mail resume and letter of interest (include “PTA Applicant 
2019-06” in subject line) to: 

 
Patricia Perito, Director 
Town of Pelham Public Library 
530 Colonial Avenue 
Pelham, NY 10803 
e-mail: pperito@wlsmail.org 


